“The Addams Family” rehearsals are posted on Teams for next week. All cast members are
called for Monday, Wednesday, and Thursday. Leads only are called for Tuesday. Rehearsals
will run from 3:00-5:00. Check Teams or see Ms. Olivieri or Mr. Leech with questions.

The ASL Club is selling “lI Love You Lollipops” during all lunch periods next week! Each
lollipop will cost $1.00 and will be delivered on Valentine’s Day! Send a friend a lollipop to say,
“‘Happy Valentine’s Day!”

P.S. | LOVE YOU DAY’s mission is to bring awareness to the importance of mental health and
decrease bullying. We encourage all faculty, staff and students to wear purple on Friday,
February 11" to foster kindness and a welcoming environment, and educate others that mental
health is just as important as physical health.

P.S. | LOVE YOU DAY IS FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 11" — WEAR PURPLE

To celebrate Valentine’s Day, the library is playing matchmaker! Going out on a blind date
is a lot like opening up a new book- you never know what kind of experience you’re going to
have. Between now and through the month of February, select your ‘date” from a display of
specially wrapped books, check it out at the circulation desk and then unwrap it. Hopefully, it's
love at first sight! Fill out a brief review slip about your “date” and be entered into a surprise raffle!

Attention Freshman! The dance is getting closer! It will be next Friday February 11th from 6-8
in the east gym! The dance permission slips are being distributed in your English classes today!
Freshman cabinet members will start selling tickets tomorrow during the lunch periods! Tickets
are $8.00 presale and then $10.00 at the door. You must hand in your permission slip and your
money at the same time! Any questions please ask a cabinet member, Mrs. Small or Mrs.
Greaney.

Attention all Juniors & Sophomores: Junior Deb Tickets go on sale Feb. 14" in the Cafeteria,
during lunch periods. Tickets are $65 each, cash or check. Any questions please see Mr. Venezia
in Room 138.



